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Curio Cabinet Policy 
 
The Curio Cabinet is managed by a committee established by the LRF Art 
League.  The cabinet has two keys held by 2 of the 3 committee members.  
 
LakeRidge Falls residents may show art that they have themselves created or 
that they have collected. Residents seeking information about the exhibit should 
contact the exhibitor directly. 
 
The exhibit in the Curio Cabinet will be changed at approximately the same time 
as the exhibit in the Activities Room.  The exhibit in the Cabinet does not have to 
correlate to the exhibit hanging in the Activities Room. 
 
Residents desiring to exhibit their art/collections will complete a Submission 
Form that is kept in an envelope on the bulletin board. The Form will be 
submitted to Community Assistant, Paula Murray. Submission of the Form is no 
guarantee the art/collection will be exhibited in the Curio Cabinet, or of the dates 
it will be shown. All submissions will be reviewed by the Committee. Some issues 
to be considered are value, size, and subject matter. 
 
The Cabinet may be filled with one collection or it may contain works of more 
than one depending on the number of items and subject matter. 
 
The exhibit will be set up in coordination with the Committee at a convenient time 
to both – preferably when there is little or no activity in the clubhouse. A 
photograph of the exhibit will be placed in the file with the Submission Form. 
 
Release from Liability:  Neither the LakeRidge Falls Board of Directors, 
LakeRidge Falls HOA, nor the Art League will be responsible for any theft or 
damage related to items exhibited in the cabinet or the cabinet itself.  Any 
insurance required will be obtained by the exhibitor. 
 
Committee Members: Alice Dorn, Jackie Hathaway, Sandie Nuwaysir 
 
 

See next page for Curio Cabinet Submission Form.
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